


they develop course content.  The goal is to have informational / help material available 
to faculty by August 1, 2004. 
Victoria Clegg, Director of the Center for Advancement of Teaching and Learning, 
discussed IDEA and TEVAL faculty evaluation system initiatives.  IDEA is the older of 
these student-rating systems.  It began in the mid-1970s.  TEVAL has been in place 
since the mid-1980s. IDEA is a formative tool that allows faculty to get feedback from 
students to improve their teaching.  TEVAL has become more of an administrative 
decision-making tool used by departments and department heads.  In the mid-1990s the 
Kansas Board of Regents mandated use of such evaluative systems.  IDEA costs 
money, for the forms have to be purchased.  TEVAL processing is done in-house. Due 
to the mainframe soon going away, there is currently an opportunity to create an online 
environment for evaluations.  As of January 2005, there will no longer be paper TEVALs 
- they will be in an online environment.  A letter will be going out soon announcing this. 
There is a need for more flexibility to be built into the current process, e.g. questions 


